Announcement: Upcoming Stakeholder
Volunteer Events

Dear Valued Stakeholders,
We are excited to announce a series of volunteer events aimed at enhancing our community

engagement and fostering collaboration among our stakeholders. These events provide a valuable
opportunity to give back while strengthening our partnerships.

Event Details:
o Date: Saturday, March 15, 2024

e Location: Community Center Hall, 123 Main Street, Hometown
e Time: 9:00 AM - 1:00 PM

Activities Include:

e Community Clean-Up
« Food Drive Organization
e Workshops for Local Youth

Your participation is crucial to the success of these initiatives. Please RSVP by March 1, 2024,
to confirm your attendance.

Thank you for your continued support and commitment to our community.
Sincerely,
[Your Name]

[Your Title]
[Your Organization]



